
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
DATE:  January 15, 2021 
 
TO:  All Sheriff's Office Personnel 

 
FROM: Gregory J. Ahern, Sheriff  
 
SUBJECT: DEATH OF RETIRED DEPUTY SHERIFF RONALD BURCH 
 
It is with great sadness that I report the death of retired Deputy Sheriff Ronald Burch.  Ron passed 
away on January 14, 2020.  He was 72-years-old. 
 
Deputy Ronald "Ron" Burch began his career with the Alameda County Sheriff's Office on 
December 9, 1973, and retired on August 31, 2002.  During his 29-year career, Ron was assigned to 
Santa Rita Jail, Bailiffs and Marshalls, Courthouse Jail, and Eden Township Substation.  On 
September 26, 2005, through October 18, 2008, he returned as a Retired Annuitant at Santa Rita Jail.  
Ron was considered a master at Booking and Records. 
 
Deputy Ronald "Ron" Burch was a valued member of our Agency.  His work ethic and great attitude 
made him very special to those fortunate enough to have worked with him.  He will be greatly 
missed!  No services have been announced at this time, and once this information is provided, we will 
share it with you. 
 
GJA:CCN:cqv 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
DISTRIBUTION "C" 

PLEASE POST FOR THE ATTENTION OF ALL PERSONNEL 


